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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2023 – SECTION 75

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF NUMBER OF ROADS IN LUSK,  
RUSH AND SKERRIES TO FACILITATE ST. PATRICK’S DAY 
PARADES ON MONDAY 17TH MARCH 2025
Lusk Community Council, Rush Community Council and Skerries Chamber of Commerce proposes 
to hold St. Patrick’s Day Parades at locations across the county on Monday 17th March 2025, and to 
facilitate the parade routes it is proposed to temporarily close a number of roads at the locations 
listed below:

Location Route

Lusk Village From R127 Ring Road to Station Road 
From Station Road to Main Street 
From Post Office Road to The Green Lusk

Rush Village Lower Main Street/Bawn Road/Kilbush Lane/Chapel Green 

Skerries Village From South Strand Street to Strand Street 

Full details of alternative routes and diversions at each location are published online at  
https://consult.fingal.ie
Emergency access will be maintained at all times and local access will be facilitated on a rolling basis.  
Any person may lodge an objection online through the Consultation Portal, at https://consult.fingal.ie, 
or in writing to the Senior Executive Officer, Balbriggan/Rush-Lusk/Swords Operational Area, Fingal 
County Council, Grove Road, Blanchardstown, Dublin 15, to arrive no later than 12.00 noon 3rd 
March 2025. Please ensure your submission or observation is clearly marked “Temporary Road 
Closure- St. Patrick’s Day Parades’’ and specifies the location you are referring to.

Administrative Officer,  
Balbriggan/ Rush-Lusk/ Swords Operational Area.

All comments, including the names of those making comments, which are submitted to the Council 
regarding this Temporary Road Closure will publicly be visible on the consultation website of Fingal 
County Council.


